
 

 
 
 
 

Scrutiny Committee 

 

 

This report summarises the work of the Scrutiny Committee since the last report to 
Council in January 2023.  
 
Since the last report, the Scrutiny committee have met to consider the reports going 
before the District Executive committee on 31st January 2023, and the final Scrutiny 
committee meeting was held on 28th February 2023. 
 
The role of scrutinising the work of The Council can be challenging. The Chairman 
would like to give thanks to all members and officers past and present, who have 
contributed to the Scrutiny and Overview function at South Somerset District Council. 
The dedication of all involved ensured that this work was delivered both effectively and 
professionally.  
 
As of 1st April 2023, due to Local Government Reorganisation, the South Somerset 
District Council ModGov system will be merged into a new ModGov system for 
Somerset Council. Archived agendas and minutes of this committee will be available 
at www.somerset.gov.uk.  
 
 
Gerard Tucker 
Scrutiny Committee Chairman 
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